
Town of Eustis  

Selectmen’s Meeting 

May 17, 2022 

Present: Steve St. Jean, Justin Wyman, Jeff Lecander, Brandi Farnsworth, 

Amanda Brochu 

Attending: Rachel Williams, Tina O’Donnell, Millie Howard, Tony Lojas, 

Shawn Niles, Gloria from the ATV club 

Steve opened the meeting and welcomed those in attendance. 

Steve made a motion to accept the minutes as written on 4/19/2022 Brandi 

2nd Amanda, Brandi, Jeff, Justin, Steve in favor. Motion passed 

The ATV Club is applying for a Municipal grant and needed the signatures 

from the Selectboard. 

Franklin Savings bank is now going to start charging us fees monthly. $125 

on our checking account, and $75 on our Money Market Savings Account. 

Steve will be calling Beckie and having her come in and speak to the Board. 

Rachel will call Skowhegan Savings Bank and see what the fees would be for 

us and if we would be able to scan our checks in like we do now for Franklin 

Savings Bank. 

Veteran Banners will be hung where the person requested when ordered 

and will be on a first come first serve basis. Rachel will make up a map of the 

banners and what pole number they are on.  

Summer Rec is still looking for a Bus Driver. Shawn Niles spoke and said he 

will try and help, Millie will talk to Hope and possibly Steve from CVA and 

see if they can come to an agreement on pay.  

New plan made for the dumping on the septic fields at the Transfer Station. 

There will be a spread sheet they need to fill out to keep track of what is 

being dumped and in what field. 



Town is getting ready to put out for quotes for the well at the Transfer 

Station. He has come up with a list of what he wants the quotes to be based 

on. That needs to be done soon to have water there for the summer. 

Peter said he is waiting on 2 more quotes for construction for the Food 

Pantry expansion.  

Peter has been working with the planning Board for a rezoning of the Area 

around Tranquility Inn to limited commercial. Grant Cove will stay the same. 

It will need to go to a special town meeting after the Planning board is done.  

Brandi made a motion to adjourn the meeting Steve 2nd, Steve, Justin, Jeff, 

Brandi, and Amanda in favor. Motion passed. 

 

All Town and Water Dept warrants signed 

Attested: 

 

 


